
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 10 February 2017 
 

Great Arthur House and Stanley Cohen House Door Entry Fobs  

There are still some residents from the above blocks that have not picked up 

there new door entry fobs following the switchover on 6 & 7 February.  If you 

have not picked up your fob please do so as soon as possible.   You will need to 

bring a photo ID and proof of address to the estate office to collect them, and if 

you are renting a flat from a private landlord, you will also need to bring a copy 

of your tenancy agreement or a cover letter of authorisation from your landlord. 

 

Golden Lane Estate Office Opening Hours 

We would like to remind residents that our current estate office opening hours 

are as follows: 08:30 – 11:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. – 16:00 (Monday to Friday). 

 

Bowater House 

There is a blocked gulley on the canopy roof outside Bowater House east 

entrance – This was reported to the repairs section on 9.2.17 

 

Several bench tops have become loose in the external seating area by Bowater 

House east entrance – this was reported to the repairs section on 9.2.17 

 

Bayer House 

There is a broken lower gate hinge on the staircase gate by the ground floor lift 

in the Bayer House east foyer – this was reported to the repairs section on 

10.2.17 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


